
Accounting disclosures:  
Police and Firefighters Pension Schemes 2019/20 

Have you started thinking about your 31 March 2020 
pension accounting disclosures? 
If not, now is the time! 

Our dedicated team have produced accounting 
disclosures to both Fire and Police authorities for 
almost two decades. Our easy to complete templates 
and quick and efficient service make your life easier. 

For a fixed fee starting from £4,750 (plus VAT), we can 
prepare your organisations accounting disclosures and 
have them ready from the start of April. 

For more information and to find out about our flexible 
offerings, including rollforward and full valuation, 
contact policeandfire@hymans.co.uk


